April 12, 2013

Edgewater Plaza Unit Owners
RE: Edgewater Plaza Group Mediacom Cable TV Service Changeover April Billing Issue

Dear Unit Owners:

Mediacom has identified an issue within their billing system as it relates to the recent changeover of
Cable TV services at the Edgewater Plaza. The issue within their billing system has been corrected,
unfortunately, if you did not cancel your service with Mediacom prior to the changeover, you may
receive an invoice for the month of April.

Mediacom is asking folks that receive a bill for the month of April to go ahead and pay it to prevent any
late payment charges on your account. Any overages paid will be credited back to your account, or a

check will be issued accordingly.

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience as we work through the Cable TV
changeover.

Thank You,

The Edgewater Plaza Condominium Association Board of Directors



